
   

  

  

    

  
 

      
 

          

          
          

 

      
  

   

  

   

  
 

  

  

Brussels - thank you for your 
messages 
  
Dear colleagues, dear friends near and far, 

 

everyone at UNI Europa would like to thank you for your concerned and moving messages in 

the terrible days Brussels has seen last week– we appreciate them deeply. 

  

We were all lucky and remained unharmed but our thoughts were and still are with those who 

lost their lives or their loved ones and those who are still in the hospitals in critical condition. 

 

We stand together faced with this and too many other terrorist attacks across Europe and the 

world. We must not allow ourselves to be divided but need to defend our values of human 

rights, democracy and a free society. We will not permit racism and xenophobia, fear and hate 

to take over. Individuals are to blame and need to be brought to justice. We are stronger than 

them. 

 

Thank you very much 

Oliver Roethig and the whole UNI Europa team 
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